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I strongly oppose this bill to change the method of voting in Oregon. The current 

system works with the occurrence of fraud relatively minuscule.  

Mail-in ballots allow people who have difficulty getting to polling places a better 

chance of voting. Those who have disabilities or who care for family members with 

disabilities have enough problems with everyday life without having to find time to go 

to a voting site, stand in line and fill out ballot. I for one know that as a parent of 

children with disabilities, I have taken a couple of days to fill out my ballot because 

something “comes up” in the middle.  

The current system is not broken and those trying to fix it are those who WRONGLY 

believe the BIG LIE.  


